
From: Margaret Richardson <margaretrichardson1@btinternet.com> 

Sent: 10 August 2016 11:32 

To: McClue, Jonathan 

Subject: Fwd: Greater London House, Hampstead Road, NW1 7AW; Application 

2016/4208/P 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
> Dear Jonathan, 
> 
> We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 
> We object to this application for the following reasons: 
> 
> The proposed short section shows that the proposed three storey  
> infills will badly affect the daylight of the existing offices and  
> their working conditions. 
> The existing offices nearer to the infills will only receive natural  
> light from the comparatively small central skylight proposed. 
> 
> The attractive feature of Greater London House is its large internal  
> courtyard which provides natural light from its exterior windows as  
> well as from the courtyard.  The proposed offices seem to provide  
> comparatively little office space in exchange for such poorer lighting  
> conditions. 
> 
> Yours sincerely, 
> 
> Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town  
> CAAC, 
> 31 Oval Road, 
> London NW1 7EA 
> 
> 
> 
> 
 


